

Little Roos Newsletter

November 2018

Welcome to the Little Roos High Wycombe Newsletter

As the festive period is almost upon us, we are now planning lots more fun events for you! A big thank you to all those who attended the Halloween party! Was lovely to see so many faces old and new! Please remember to like and follow our Facebook page: Little Roos High Wycombe, for the latest pictures and event celebrations.

We've had a busy year; following our Quality Improvement Plan and trying our best to implement these improvements working proactively together with you. We are asking Parents to please send feedback by email to us, so we can implement your opinions constructively for continual growth.



Improvement Updates:

Dayshare and Footsteps: We have received positive feedback on our new daily communication system 'Dayshare'. We will now be introducing another new tool 'Footsteps' which will allow us to share your child's learning journey online. Watch this space. Forest School: fantastic outdoor play opportunity!

Jumping Roos: Have welcomed lots of new friends to the room this month. Jumping Roos have been enjoying musical and stretching/movement activities encouraging positive relationships with peers.

Little Wallabies: Are using their senses to explore. Little Wallabies are exploring textures such as:feathers, spaghetti, tooth brushes and vegetables to mark make as well as exploring texture through health and safety food tasting.

Little Explorers: Outside, they have been working as a team playing football and developing their gross motor skills! Inside the nursery they have been developing their fine motor skills as they use tweezers to collect and sort objects accordingly.

Big Kangas: In conjunction with Beep Beep Day, have been learning about road safety, creating road signs to use with their track in the garden. The children have been racing around the track whilst being mindful to look for traffic, adhering to the speed limit and following their road signs!

Fees Reminder: As per our T&C's we review our fees every year, annually from 1 January. The new 2019 price list will be published online under About Us, Our Fees on 1 Dec 2018. We are closed and do not charge from Tues 25th to Mon 31st Dec 2018, opening again on Wed 2nd January 2019

Events: Shakers Kids: What a great start! Please fill in the form provided to secure your space for November, every Wednesday 11.30am.

Photographer: Jason Vaughan will be joining us once again for our annual Christmas photos. Jason will be here on Thursday 22nd November. Please book an appointment on the parent board even if your child does not attend this day. Siblings are also welcome to take a festive family photograph, which also make great gifts for friends/family.

St Andrews Day: Please join us on <u>Friday</u> 30th November dressed in Blue and/or white clothing to help celebrate this day.

Christmas Play we have not sent out invitations welcoming everyone to join our Christmas Production. This will be held on Friday 21st December, 2 till 4.30pm. Please let staff know if you and your child will be attending by 16th November 2018. Thanks.